
New  development  planned  for
Newhaven Road

Queensberry Properties has just begin its
latest  residential  development  in  the
capital.
There will be 36 properties of one, two and three bedrooms in
the new flatted development at Newhaven Road.

Developers say that the exterior will be in keeping with the
surrounding area and that this will be a significant landmark.

The location is bounded by the Waters of Leith and Newhaven
Road with many having a private balcony or terrace. Off-street
parking will be in the central courtyard. Homes should be
ready for occupation in 2020.

Hazel  Davies,  Queensberry  Properties’  sales  and  marketing
director, said: “We’re delighted to be underway at Bonnington
Mill, which is the latest in an impressive line of prime
residential QPL projects in Edinburgh. ‘Bonnington Mill’ will
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bring  a  range  of  new  apartments,  all  of  a  super  quality
commensurate with the Queensberry Properties’ name, to an area
of the capital with burgeoning residential demand, so we’re
very much looking forward to introducing our product to this
market.”


